
Subject regular ITCC meeting in January, not all-day retreat / also Open Forum reminder NOW

From Wunsch, Donald C.

To itcc-grp@mst.edu

Sent Tuesday, December 18, 2012 11:45 AM

Dear ITCC Members,

I’m proposing that we just have a regular ITCC meeting in January, at our regularly-scheduled second 
Wednesday (the 9th in this case) 4 – 5:30 PM.
I don’t think we or IT will be ready to pull off a full-day retreat in January.

Unless someone has a major objection (and is willing to volunteer to help with all the work to make the 
full-day retreat work out), then that’s the plan we will go with.

Thanks, and hope to see you at the last CIO Open Forum coming up in 15 minutes from now!

Yours truly,

Don

Donald C. Wunsch, Ph.D., MBA, PE
Mary K. Finley Missouri Distinguished Professor
Missouri University of Science & Technology
Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering
301 W 16th

131 EECH
Rolla MO 65409

(573) 341-4521

dwunsch@mst.edu

http://people.mst.edu/faculty/dwunsch_profile.html
http://scholar.google.com/citations?user=fQC7bIoAAAAJ&hl=en
http://www.linkedin.com/profile/view?id=3034374&trk=tab_pro
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